
Question on Notice 
No. 99 

Asked on 15 February 2017 
 
MR BLEIJIE asked the Minister for Health and Minister for Ambulance Services (HON C R 
DICK) –  
 
Will the Minister advise why Queensland Health employees will be forced to pay for parking 
at the Sunshine Coast University Hospital even when staff are on sick leave, annual leave or 
other forms of leave? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
I thank the Honourable Member for Kawana for his question. 
 
Tariffs at the Sunshine Coast University Hospital (SCUH) carpark will be set in accordance 
with the Public Private Partnership deed (the Agreement), entered into by the previous 
Minister for Health, the Hon. Lawrence Springborg MP on 18 July 2012 on behalf of the 
Queensland Government. 
 
The Agreement signed by the Member for Southern Downs provides for Exemplar Health to 
finance, design, build and manage carparks on the Sunshine Coast University Hospital 
(SCUH) campus.  
 
Staff will have access to reduced parking rates.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


